
 

SJS/EBR 
 

27 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
SCHOOL TERM DATES 
 
In order to avoid any confusion, I am writing to remind you that the school will be closed to 
students on Monday 24 February for staff INSET.  This means that they will return to school 
after the half-term break on Tuesday 25 February. 
 
In addition, school will close for the Easter holiday on Friday 3 April at 1200 hrs.  Buses have 
been arranged to transport students home at this earlier time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Emma Bryson 
Headteacher  


